TRANSITION BLACK ISLE ADMIN MEETING 1ST NOVEMBER 2017
SITUATIONS VACANT

We have a number of situations currently vacant:

Membership secretary
Wendy has approached Fran Tilbrook, Helen Robinson, Cate Scrimshaw, Chris Skelton, Catherine Manson, Ro Scott, Naomi Lloyd and Brenda Steele. Fran was initially interested but then was put off by the job description. At a basic level the workload is very modest, but as with most things, there’s a lot that could be done. It would be helpful if a director could take this on…

Comms group convenor
Sheila Currie is considering this. It really needs a director to take responsibility for the comms area. Gardeners Question Time is generally organised by comms group, so this also needs specific attention. 

Graphics person
I think this falls in the remit of the comms group, and could be an easy job for someone who doesn’t want to take on the responsibilities of being a director. Wendy has drafted an article for the newsletter.

Travel group
We’ve been trying for years to get this started, but with no success.

Website management

Peter needs assistance in keeping the website up-to-date. He’s already putting in more time than he should be, and there are still areas of the site which are very out-of-date. (And arguably the whole site could do with a facelift!)

I don’t have any new ideas, but maybe if people could scan the membership list before the meeting and see if we can come up with a few ideas?

Martin

